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Callan Park is such a special and historic part of the inner west, and I feel some of the proposed 
changes are completely unsuitable. 
The proposed “hill” very close to the waterfront will create a blight on the panorama and is of 
no historical significance. Likewise a large paved area is out of context with the area of quiet 
contemplation. 
Local council and residents should be considered in all decisions for Callan Park, and I as such, 
believe that a member of the Friends of Callan Park should also sit on any governing body for 
the park. 
Sincerely 
Helen Reynolds 


